Good afternoon parents & guardians,
Public health is holding an immunization clinic at MNS school for Grade 7 students on Oct 23rd. All grade 7 students will be offered a booster vaccine that protects against Tetanus, Diphtheria, and Whooping cough if they have not received one in the last 5 years. The girls will also be offered a vaccine that protects against cervical cancer. This vaccine is a series of 2 which will be given throughout the school year.
Immunization consent brochures have been sent home today, girls should have 2 forms. We ask that all consent forms be completed and returned indicating yes or no whether the student will receive the vaccine and with parent signature. 
Please return all consents to the school by Monday, September 21st. 

Thank you, 
Michael Whelton
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